
 
 

Healthy Norfolk Schools 
Celebration Event 

20th June 2008 
 

‘Top of the Terrace’ 
Norwich City Football Club 

 
 
The Healthy Norfolk Schools team invites you to pop in 
and join us at our annual celebration event. This is an 
interactive event where schools committed to the local 
programme get together and display their Healthy Schools 
work. The highlight for those involved, is networking and 
sharing good practice. 
 
A member of your SLT would be most welcome to join us 
between 11.15 and 12.15 in order to chat to pupils and 
staff and find out more about Healthy Schools. 
 
Please note lunch will not be provided. 
 
Please email Jenni Woodrow at: 
jenni.woodrow@norfolk.gov.uk to register your interest. 
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